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Dear Sir,

I am writing for the final time to object to the disastrous on shore plans by Scottish Power to site their
enormous substations alongside the village of Friston.

More eloquent speakers than I have put their views across to you and I have written with my
objections on several occasions. 

The chaos and destruction of the Suffolk countryside in this area is unbelievable when there are
many brown field sites nearer to where the wind farms are situated.

I also refer you to the most recent videos you received from the flooding in Friston two weeks ago.

Yours faithfully

Ian Cook

ref 20023204




